
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 5:07 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Bob Blume

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Re: EB-2020-0246

Dear Hydro One:

We have been cottage residents outside Bobcaygeon, since 1985.

Most of the houses in our street -- and indeed our area -- are seasonal cottagers, not residents.  I believe eliminating
the "Seasonal Rate Class"
would be grossly unfair: not everyone has the kinds of jobs and incomes associated with more urbanized people.

Having said that, I believe you should countermand this proposal, altogether.

Regards,
Bob Blume




